

---

Subject: Re: 2.6.32

Posted by [drescherjm](#) on Thu, 25 Mar 2010 12:50:32 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

---

I had it running about 1 week ago. However after I booted I thought that it would be better to either wait a month or so for any potential initial bugs to get fixed or test on a machine that was less critical. I can not have this machine go down..

---